
This month brings attendance and Corporate Profit Sharing payouts as well as some Work and Family 

reimbursements.  These are all UNION negotiated, I am pleased to see more and more of our members 

taking advantage of the benefits available to them. 

 

This month I've been visiting each area and conducting a refresher training for our stewards.  We are so 

fortunate to have an incredibly hard working, dedicated team to serve our local.  Never hesitate to reach 

out to them, they're always happy to help you! 

 

Please make sure we have all of your updated contact info so that you receive our text blasts, emails and 

newsletters.  You can also find us on Facebook and Instagram. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Barb 

…. 

Barbara K. Carson 

President/Business Manager 

IBEW Local 2213 

 


